
This is a note from Melanie West of the Virginia Department of Planning and Budget: 

The periodic review feature on the Town Hall website was used for the sole purpose of opening a public 

comment forum relating to this regulation (and not to announce a periodic review of this regulation):   

Election Administration  [1 VAC 20 ‑ 60] at http://townhall.virginia.gov/L/viewpreview.cfm?prid=1375.  

Accordingly, an Attorney General Certification is not necessary in this case. 
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